
Market Notice 
November 10, 2003 
Rerun Update #2  

 
Market Participants: 
On October 30, 2003 the ISO issued a Market Notice suggesting that the preparatory 
reruns would begin on or about November 17, 2003. 
 
This update is to inform you that the reruns will NOT begin on November 17th.  The ISO 
is still reviewing certain details of the October 16, 2003 FERC order on rehearing, 105 
FERC ¶ 61,066.  FERC has also included ISO Tariff Amendment 51 on its November 
13th meeting agenda. 
 
The ISO will provide an updated rerun schedule in the very near future. 
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